Dear Attorney Superfine,

Per our telephone conversation, this is to inform you that I have received a Christmas gift of a Ghirardelli basket from a client of which I provided services to last year (2016).  This gift basket is less than the $50.00 gift limit. Additionally, I will be donating the contents of the basket to the clients that I serve.


Thank you.

Jewell D. Wilson

Community Living Specialist, Senior Services 

